Minutes of The Selectmen's Mesting September 8, 1975
A1l three Selectmen were present,

Douglas Noughton was in to request a building permit., Ne now meets the land
size specifications. The Selectmen told him that if this was so he should
go to the Bullding Inspector with an application for a Building Permit.

He was given an application.

Pat Webber reported that someone was building on Elm Avenue, The Selectmen
will look into it.

We have a letter for the Rescue Squard, The Selectmen will find out who is
handling correspondence for the Antrim Rescue Squads

The Board of Adjustment and the Planning Board are still in need of Alternates
the Boards have names and will give them to the Selectmen.

A representative of Public Service met with the Selectmen and Lloyd HRenderson

Town Counsel to discuss the litagation that is pending in regard to their tax

bill for 1973, Inasmuch as the 1974 tax bill was not appealed, they thought

that they might dlscuss the 1975 tax bill that is in the future. The representative
of Public Service submltted the company's figures and asked the Selectmen

to consider them. The meeting ended on a pleasant note but nothing was resolved.

The Selectmen discussed the possibility of a land sale, The Selectmen agreed
that 4% should be at public auction, but no date was set.

The Selectmen agreed that somthing should be set up with Ted Garfield the Dog
Officer, about the dogs running loose in Antrim, Since Ted has been sick he
hasn't been able to pick up the dogs himself, sc maybe somecne could be
appointed to pick them up for him,

Jane Remacle made a formal complaint against the Police Department. The aceident
she was in on March 30 has been settled by the insurance company, The young men
that were involved got off because the Police Department did not prosecute.

The Selectmen will take this under advisement,



